
 

 

Budapest, 3 April 2017 
 
 
 
 

Change of voting rights of CEZ 
 
 
MOL hereby notifies the market of the following: 
 
MOL received today a notification stating that CEZ voting rights in MOL Plc. are going to decrease 
from 7.5% to 0.087% as of 4th of April 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Investor Relations:        + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 

https://molgroup.info/images/molgroup/pdf/befektetoi_kapcsolatok/szabalyozott_informaciok/CEZ_neveben_20170403.pdf

